
Key Area Action Items  
Completed  

Additional Comments 

2020-2022 Action Items 
 

Accessibility 
Plan 

Prepare an annual status report on the progress of 
measures taken to implement the multi-year 
accessibility plan. Post the status report to the Town’s 
website and make available in an accessible format 
upon request.  
 

Status Report for 2021 to 
be completed 1st Quarter of 
2022 

Accessible 
Website 

Ensure the Town’s website(s) and web content 
conform to WCAG 2.0 Level AA 
This applies to websites, web content and web-based 
applications. 
 

Ongoing 
 

Accessibility 
Compliance 
Report 

Submit compliance report to the Province which 
demonstrates compliance with components of the 
IASR. 

December 2021 

Facilities and 
Open Spaces 

Continue signage review at Town facilities to ensure 
accessibility standards are met.   

Ongoing  
 
 

 Design of Public Spaces -  
 
The Compliance date for Recreational trails was 
January 1, 2016. The requirements were that the 
Halton Hills Accessibility Advisory Committee, public 
and persons with disabilities were consulted when 
new trails are constructed or major changes to existing 
trails are made. 
 
The Compliance date for Outdoor Play Spaces was 
January 1, 2016. The requirements were that the 
Halton Hills Accessibility Advisory Committee, public 
and persons with disabilities were consulted when 
new trails are constructed or major changes to existing 
trails are made. 
 

 
 
 
Review with HHAAC on an 
ongoing basis 
 
 
 
 
 
Review with HHAAC on an 
ongoing basis 

Accessible 
Taxi-Cabs/ 
Specialized 
Transit 

Continue to consult with HHAAC, to identify the 
progress that has been made towards meeting the 
need for on-demand accessible taxicabs, including 
any steps that will be taken to meet the need, in its 
accessibility plan. 
 

Ongoing 

 
 

  



Key Area Action Items  
Completed  

Additional Comments 

Future Plans Develop a Multi-Year Plan for 2023-2027 taking into 
consideration all legislative requirements of the AODA.  
Provide public the opportunity to provide feedback on 
the draft plan. 
 
 

Bring forward to Council for 
approval December 2022. 
 
 

 
 


